
From: J. CHRISTOPHER BLAIR [syncommedia@msn.com] 
Sent: Thursday, September 13, 2012 2:26 PM 
To: Hossein Hashemzadeh 
Subject: Cancellation Notice, K12KP 
 
Dear Hossein, 
 
I am writing to request cancellation of LPTV translator station, Call Sign 
K12KP. The station has not operated in the last three years and I thought it had 
been removed from the database. In fact, last year there was no red light 
designation on my account when I paid my yearly regulatory fees, this year a red 
light association to this station reappeared. I will contact the Red Light 
Display System Help Line to inform them that this station needs to be removed. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Christopher Blair 
SynCom Media Group 
303.593.1433-Tel. 
303.520.9996-Cel. 


